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23 January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Barcelona final payment 
 
This is a reminder that the final payment for the Barcelona trip is due on the Thursday, 1st February.  This 
can be paid in cash at the school reception, or online via Parent Pay.   
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Andy Farmery                                                      Claire Friedner 
Head of Spanish                                                  Head of Art 
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